From: TMcClelland

Sent: January 11, 2021 11:17 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Re: Addition to Opposed to the changes to the proposed Zoning & by-law Amendment for the

Baseline Road Stoney Creek Lakeside Area

Hello

I would like to add to my first Letter of Opposition:

Protecting our safe residential area with low density development-Needs to be the priority!!!

It has also been brought to my attention that in this zoning change proposal there is no Maximum Height, a specific cap on the number of floors of the proposed potential buildings is a Must!

If this moves forward, It is a gross error to overlook this crucial detail!

The notice in the paper stated a maximum of 9 stories! When 4-6 is plenty!!

I am still in opposition of this proposed zoning change for Medium density amendment and request the area to remain low density.

I am requesting moving forward with any future proposed amendments that a Maximum Height be stated in the proposal to be clear & transparent for all to review!

Sincerely

Terylene McClelland